
While in Colorado Mr. Buffehr learned the plumbing trade, he continued to follow that trade when he 
came to Goldfield in 1906. He removed to Tonopah in 1918 and remained there until his death. He 
worked for the Tonopah & Goldfield Railroad there as well as managing the Tonopah Club for the late A. 
L. Russell for many years. 


